
New York State Department of Environmental Conservation
Division of Environmental Remediation, Region 8
6274 East Avon-Lima Road,  Avon, New York  14414-9519
Phone: (585) 226-2466  •  FAX: (585) 226-8696
Website: www.dec.ny.gov

March 14, 2008

Ms. Teresa P. Olmsted
ITT Industries, Inc.
1054 N. Tustin Avenue
Anaheim, CA 92807

Dear Ms. Olmsted:

Re: Proposed Additional Vapor Intrusion Investigation
AMSF Building, 12 Pixley Industrial Parkway; March 12, 2008

Former ITT Rochester Form Machine Facility
Site # 8-28-112
Town of Gates, Monroe County

The New York State Department of Environmental Conservation (NYSDEC) has completed its
review of the March 12, 2008 work plan for Proposed Additional Vapor Intrusion Investigation
(Vapor Intrusion Work Plan) at the AMSF Building located at 12 Pixley Industrial Parkway in the
Town of Gates, Monroe County. Based upon the information and representations given in the Vapor
Intrusion Work Plan, the Vapor Intrusion Work Plan is hereby approved.

NYSDEC understands that the samples will be collected during the current heating season. Please
contact me at (585) 226-5357 when the field work has been scheduled or if there are any difficulties
with scheduling.

Sincerely,

Frank Sowers, P.E.
Environmental Engineer 2

cc: ec.
file B. Putzig J. Albert Michael Peters

J. Hausbeck D. McNaughton M. VanValkenburg
J. Danzinger Scott Tucker
Guy Swenson

Alexander B. Grannis
Commissioner




























